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TO:

Honorable Mayor and Commissioners
FROM:
Robert Baldwin, City Manager
BY:

Jackie Beauzil, Human Resources Manager
DATE:

October 4th, 2012
SUBJECT:
Resolution – Flood Insurance

The Administration recommends continuation and renewal of the City’s existing flood insurance coverage for the fiscal year beginning October 1, 2012.  This coverage has been obtained through the City’s general insurance firm PRIA (Public Risk Insurance Agency).
The cost of the flood insurance coverage increased slightly on several properties for this current year by a total of 1.91%.  The total cost of flood coverage is $32,997 reflecting a change of $617.00 for the current year total cost.

The Administration recommends Commission approval for purchase of this flood insurance from American Bankers Insurance Company.
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